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POLYGIENE GROUP INVITES YOU TO A 
PRESENTATION OF THE FIRST QUARTER 2025
Polygiene Group will publish its quarterly report for the first quarter (January-
March) on April 24, 2025, at 8.00 CET.

In connection to the announcement, Polygiene Group invites you to a video conference on the 
same day at 10.00 CET.  

Agenda:

Presentation of the quarterly report – CEO Ulrika Björk
Review of the financial results – CFO Niklas Blomstedt

The conference is expected to last 30 minutes and will be held in English.

Registration:

Registration is made via the link below no later than April 23, 2025. The access link and 
instructions for joining the conference will be sent out via email the day before the presentation.

Welcome!

Sign up: REGISTRATION

Subscribe  to receive reports, press releases, and newsletters.HERE

https://forms.gle/pfF6Mvay4k4ffNTZA
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